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April 6, 2023 
 
Graham Steele 
Information and Privacy Commissioner 
Office of the Information and Privacy Commissioner of Nunavut 
PO Box 1000, Station 270 
Iqaluit, Nunavut, X0A 0H0 
Email: admin@atipp-nu.ca 
 
RE: Review Report 23-236-RR 
       IPC file: 23-113 
       Our file: 1029-20-DH20101 
 
Dear Commissioner Steele,  
 
Thank you for your Review Report 23-236- RR (your file 23-113) and letter dated March 9, 2023, 
for ATIPP request 1029-20-DH20101 regarding an ATIPP fee waiver request. 

I have reviewed the Report and its findings, and I agree with your conclusions. The Report has 
provided a detailed and thorough analysis of the issues at hand, and I appreciate the careful 
consideration of all relevant factors in coming to your recommendations. 

Your Review Report has been helpful in assisting the Department of Health in better 
understanding its obligations under ATIPPA and in providing guidance on the appropriate 
exercise of discretion when considering fee waiver requests. We will continue to be diligent in our 
efforts to ensure that we are meeting our obligations under ATIPPA and providing the best service 
possible to all applicants. 

Thank you for your review and for the guidance you’ve provided. 

Matna, 

 
Hon. John Main 
Minister of Health 
 
cc:  Megan Hunt, Deputy Minister of Health 
 Linnea Ingebrigtson, Director of Policy and Planning, Department of Health 

Murugesh Narayanan, ATIPP Coordinator, Department of Health 

ᒥᓂᔅᑕ ᐋᓐᓂᐊᖃᕐᓇᖏᑦᑐᓕᕆᔨᒃᑯᓐᓄᑦ 
Minister of Health 

Ministaat Aanniaqtailinirmut 
Ministre de la Santé 
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